
 

MPPC Nicaragua 2003 Healthcare Mission's Team 

 

 We are very excited to tell you that our trip to Nicaragua is coming up (October 4 th through 12 th).  And since we know that there is no way 
that we can do this trip on our own strength, we would appreciate your prayers, before we embark and while we are gone. We would also 
appreciate it if you’d pray for our ministry partners and most importantly that as the Holy Spirit goes ahead of us that hearts will be softened 
as they hear the gospel of Jesus Christ, and they will turn to the Savior for eternal healing. 

During our trip, we will be working in Managua, Nicaragua, the poorest country in Latin America and the second poorest in the 
Western Hemisphere.  We will be providing medical care to over 700 Nicaraguans and dental care to over 100.  We will be 
working in the barrios of Managua, at the Men’s prison, the Women’s prison and we will also provide care to the children of the 
prison guards.  In addition to caring for the physical needs of the Nicaraguan people, we will be joined by local churches, Christian 
inmates and Christ For the City, International (CFCI) to provide spiritual hope as we share the gospel of Jesus Christ with 
everyone who comes to our clinics.  As a result, this is a combination service and evangelism trip, with the MPPC mission’s team 
and Christian nationals. 

 

• That many will come to know the saving grace and hope of Jesus Christ 
• That we will be able to serve with energy and love 
• That valuable medical and dental care will be provided in Christ’s name. 
• Team unity 
• Safety and health during the trip 
• Flexibility to adapt to cultural differences and schedule changes  
• Openness to God's leading and lessons  
• A servant attitude 
• Blessed fellowship with our partners in local missions  
• That an impact will be made that glorifies God. 

 

Thank you for your support, prayers and love.  In Christ’s service,  

Pictured above, (kneeling, left to right) Raquel Burgos, Sally Lawler, Sally Marsh; (seated, left to right) Jaime Della Santina, Marla  
Rathbun, Anita LaJune, Gloria Cahuich, Rebecca Guzman; (standing, left to right) Rebecca Kubin, Carolyn Kirby, Kevin Conley, Hudd 
Targgart (lower), Frank marsh, John Selling, Brooke Selling (lower), Tony Burgos, Dennis Sheehan, Chris Dunn, Rika Harris (lower). 
Not pictured are Maria Avendano, Marilee and Beth Clauson. 

 


